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Dear Parents 

I have been asked by the Dudley safeguarding board to make you aware of an 
exceedingly violent film clip circulating globally on social media. Sadly this clip 
depicts extreme abuse and captivity. These images are extremely distressing and 
could have a negative impact on anyone who watches them. I have been 
informed that these images have been popping up on Tik Tik and may also be 
circulating on other sources of social media. 

I would therefore like to request that you are extra vigilant about what your child 
is accessing online. I ask that you remind your children on how they can stay safe 
in the digital world and what they should do if they ever come across anything 
they find distressing. I highly recommend the ‘Internet Matters’ website for 
additional support should you require it. You can download a parent pack from 
the following URL link. https://www.internetmatters.org/schools-esafety/parent-
online-support-pack-teachers/ 

As Online safety practitioners we do ensure that children are educated to follow 
the SMART rules as detailed in their planners, but your ongoing support can 
reinforce set guidelines at home too. 

I would like to thank you in advance for your continued support. Please 
remember you can contact your child’s class teacher via the info@hurst-
hill.sch.uk should you require advice regarding online safety. 

Mrs Johnson 

CEOP Ambassador 

 
 

 

 


